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I support this bill 1000%. Long overdue. Oregon's election system desperately needs 

to be cleaned up and overhauled. The best way to do that is to go back to paper 

ballots and in person voting with government issued photo ID. Please pass this bill to 

insure the voice of the voters is heard. 


